
From: Pippenger, Geoffrey 
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 4:14 PM 
To: Tom Stevens  
 
Subject: Follow-up information from emerge 
 

Good afternoon, Rep. Stevens 
 
Following on the Commissioner’s testimony last week, you had additional clarifying 
questions.  
 
We are working on providing the requested information regarding the Holiday Inn lease 
and Harbor Place contract. That information will be forthcoming as soon as possible.  
 
Regarding the General Assistance motel voucher program, the Committee had asked: 

• In his testimony, Ken referred to “households”. What’s the simple definition of 
household? A household is the unique unit of people housed together – e.g., a 
single individual with no children, two adults living together, two parents with 
children, etc. This is a contrast with “people” as in the total number of people in 
emergency housing (regardless of household composition).  
 

• What is the total number of units being rented through the voucher program? 
The total number of rooms occupied under the motel voucher program were 
1407 as of this morning.  
 
 

• Can you provide a list of the facilities, or locations where the vouchers are being 
used? Can you break it down by county, or town? Please see the attached GA 
Motel Summary for a list of motels currently being used and broken down by 
ESD District Office service area. 

 
We hope that this information is helpful and will continue working to provide the remainder of 
your request as quickly as we can. In the meantime, please let us know if you have any 
additional questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Geoffrey  
 
 
Geoffrey T. Pippenger 
Senior Advisor to the Commissioner 
Department for Children and Families 
Cell: 802.798.9012 
Desk: 802.241.0942 
(he/him) 


